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For Immediate Release

OHRV use on portions of Rte 145 and Rte 3 Meeting Announced

            (Concord, NH) The Department of Natural and Cultural Resources, 

Bureau of Trails announces a public meeting on Wednesday, May 22nd, 6:00pm 

at the Colebrook Elementary School to discuss including Off Highway 

Recreational Vehicles use on portions of NH Route 3 and NH Route 145.

The Bureau is seeking input on designation of the following sections of NH

State Highway for OHRV use:

NH Rte 145, from Hughes Road north 1200’

NH Rte 3, from the access road to LaPerle’s north 630’ to a gravel access 

road to the recreational rail trail

            The Bureau of Trails is a part of the NH Division of Parks & Recreation.  

The division manages over 92 state parks, campgrounds, thousands of miles of 

trails, historic sites, waysides, and natural areas.  The division is part of the 

Department of Natural and Cultural Resources.  For more information about the 

Bureau of Trails, please call 603-271-3254 or visit www.nhtrails.org.  
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